
 

  

Share with us! 
At Abbey Hey, we love to celebrate what is 

happening in the local community.  Please send 

any photos to admin@abbeyheyprimary.org.uk 

and you could feature in a future addition of the 

newsletter! 
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Celebrations! 

 Congratulations to 

Wilhelmina in Year 6 

who received a 

trophy for growing in 

confidence when 

playing with her new 

football team. 
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 Abbey Hey choir’s 

first official 

engagement was 

a roaring success!  

They can’t wait to 

visit Gorton Mill 

again very soon for 

another little sing. 
 Thank you so much for the 

donations of clothes for the 

Abbey Hey clothes bank.  We 

already have a growing 

selection of clothes that you 

will be able to take on 

Thursday 16th February.   

Keep the donations coming! 
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Votes for Schools. 


